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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Another busy week has come to an end.  

Mr Borrell had the pleasure of taking a number of our 

children out to Skegness Grammar School on Tuesday 

to a Leadership Day - the children behaved really well 

and have come back to school with the skills and 

ideas to lead games and activities at lunch time and 

play time.  

Our Mini Police continue to do an excellent job and 

will shortly be meeting up with PCSO Nik to 

undertake their first project.  

Watch this space as we are about to launch an 

exciting competition for 

our parents and carers 

with the chance to win an 

iPad!  

Looking ahead to next 

week I hope that lots of 

you can join us to take a 

look at the exciting Science things we have been 

doing during Science week at our Science Fair on 

Friday. More details are on the next page.  

Have a good weekend.   

Diary Dates 

Friday 16th November 

Children in Need: Non Uniform Day £1 

Science Fair from 2.45pm in Hall parents welcome 

Monday 19th November 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Open Afternoon 

Tuesday 20th November 

Open Morning: Prospective Reception Parents 

Tuesday 27th November 

Change4Life event (letter to go home) 

Thursday 29th November 

Flu Immunisations: Reception to Year 5 

Tuesday 4th December 

Year 3/4 Trip: The Collection 

Thursday 6th December 

Year 5/6 Choir to Residents 
Association Christmas Party 

Wednesday 12th December 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 Christmas Play 2.00pm 

Thursday 13th December 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 Christmas Play 9.30am 

Friday 14th December 

Year 5 Family Assembly 

Wednesday 19th December 

Year 3/4 Carol Concert 2.15pm  

Thursday 20th December 

Year 5/6 ‘Carols around the tree’ 3.00pm 

Friday 21st December 

End of Term 2 

Monday 7th January 2019 

Start of Term 3 

Children in Need 

Next Friday (16th November) we will be raising 

money for Children in Need by holding a non uniform 

day. The children can come in non uniform for a 

donation of £1. 
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Attendance 

Overall our whole school attendance has improved this 

week. Thank you. Good attendance really gives your 

child the best chance of success.  Here is how well each 

class attended this week: 

Reception  -87.39% 

Year 1  -93.46% 

Year 2– 94.40% 

Year 3– 97.22% 

Year 4– 96% 

Year 5 – 93.60% 

Year 6— 92.69% 

Well done to Year 3  who have the highest 

attendance this week. Keep it up!  

Science Week 

Next week the children we be focusing on 
developing their science skills and taking part in 
many interesting activities. Each year group will 
have a specific focus and the teachers are busing 
planning a range of exciting activities.  

Reception: Hands on Science 

Year 1: Seasonal Changes 

Year 2: Animals including Humans 

Year 3: Light 

Year 4: Electricity 

Year 5: Forces 

Year 6: Evolution and Inheritance  

We would like you to see the interesting things the 
children have been getting up to by coming to our 
Science Fair in the school hall from 2.45pm on 
Friday 16th November. Please enter through the 
doors on the Key Stage 1 playground.  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Resilience 

Reception  Tyler K: completing his speed sounds and blending ‘at’. Amilee: for showing fantastic resilience when making 

a poppy from pipe cleaners.  

Year 1 Hannah Y: brilliant work and knowledge in Maths all 

week. 

Skye: showing great resilience with learning how to 

skip.  

Year 2 Tyler: for picking up concepts in Maths quickly,              

consistently and correctly.  

Macie-Mae: meeting new challenges with confidence 

and working hard even if she is unsure.  

Year 3 Jack M: mastering column subtraction and improved 
presentation. .  

Ruby H: showing great resilience when trying to use 
column subtraction in our maths lessons.  

Year 4 Buddy: for his amazing Kenning. Lexi: showing resilience when trying to estimate and 

round numbers.  

Year 5 Mia: brilliant sentence improvements using powerful 

language and different sentence structures.  

Lucy Ann: showing resilience when working in a group 

and using great negotiation skills.  

Year 6 William O: an amazing descriptive writing this week. Elliot: carrying on even when things are difficult.  

Remembrance 

Today the whole school came together to remember those who have                                      lost 

lost their lives during conflict especially poignant this year as it is 100 

years since the end of the First World War. The children observed a 

silence following The Last Post and the three youngest children and  

two eldest children in the school presented two poppy wreaths that children in 

Year 5 and 6 created. Esmee in Year 5 also read out her excellent remembrance 

poem.  


